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Saje Betts 

To whom it may concern,

I’m writing to advise that I  DO NOT want an Extension to the Emergency Bill (until 31st October 2022) and request that
this be disallowed.

Evidence:
The extension of powers is based on COVID deaths in Queensland and COVID numbers. The ABS data is now showing
the exaggeration of such data. 

Vaccination requirements for workers in high risk settings
(Update 4 February 2022) are clearly not a reasonable response to the ABS data and have caused unnecessary work
shortages in already struggling industries. Many of which are essential services.

Regards, 

Saje Betts

Sent from my iPhone
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